
Olive Oil Day Back Again! 

After a year's hiatus, the Olive Oil Commission of California (OOCC) held its annual Olive Oil Day 
on March 3, 2022, at the Robert Cabral Agricultural Center in Stockton. The purpose of the 
Olive Oil Day is to update OOCC members and others in the industry about Commission-funded 
various research projects and other activities. In keeping with the OOCC's objective of focusing 
research projects on areas that will improve returns to olive farmers, the majority of the 
presentations dealt with olive growing and pest management.  

A summary of Olive Oil Day presentations is included in this newsletter. Power Point  
presentations and completed research reports are posted on the OOCC’s website here. We 
encourage you to review these materials and use them in your operations.  

The OOCC’s Research Committee is in the process of determining projects for funding in the 
coming year. Funding will be approved in the coming months.  

http://www.oliveoilcommission.org/research/

